



Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us>

Item 4 21-1899:

Gene Garrison <gene.garrison@att.net> To: "planning@edcgov.us" <planning@edcgov.us>

Item 4 21-1899: Planning commission meeting: My wife and I previously submitted public comment in opposition to the proposed correction. The language to amend the land use designation was not clear to us. However, we now understand that the proposed land use map correction and zoning map correction would achieve the objective of returning the parcels to their previous designation, which was HDR. We are in support of the proposed plan amendment.

George Garrison Phyllis Garrison